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Megan Griffin, FOIA Coordinator         February 9, 2017 

Illinois State Board of Education 

100 North First Street 

Springfield, IL, 62777-0001 

 

 

Re: Illinois Freedom of Information Act Request 

 

Dear Ms. Griffin, 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, I am requesting electronic copies of the following public 

records: 

1. List of Illinois State Board of Education qualified inspectors and plan reviewers (excluding Illinois licensed 

design professionals) with their associated qualified discipline(s) as of January 1, 2017. 

 

 

I understand that the Act permits a public body to charge a reasonable copying fee not to exceed the actual cost 

of reproduction, and not including the costs of any search or review of the records.  5ILCS 140/6. 

I am willing to pay fees for this request up to a maximum of $50.00.   If you estimate that the fees will exceed this 

limit, please inform me first.  However, the law allows you to impose a waiver or reduction of fees when the 

information is sought in the public interest. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you in writing within five working days, as required by the Act 5 ILCS 140(3). 

An electronic response will also be satisfactory.  My email is pvernon@hrgreen.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Peter M. Vernon 

ICC Certified Master Code Professional 

HR GREEN, INC. 
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